March 21, 1975

Mr, Julian D. Hayden
4239 Bellevue Avenue
Tucson, Arizona 85712

Dear Mr, Hayden:

Don Crabtree has requested that we send available reprints of
his writings for you to forward on to Sr, Manuel Robles O.,
Director of the Musea Regional in Hermosillo. Enclosed are
reprints for that purpose. Unfortunately, these reprints do
not represent the entirety of Don's writings; they are simply
all we have available. I am also enclosing a bibliography
of his publications. Should there be other articles which
you would like to acquire, perhaps arrangements @an be made
to have them photocopied.

Sincerely yours,

Lo

Bawn S, Statham
Museun Secretary

dss

enclosures

P.S. Please extend my greetings-—-and those of my husband, Bille=
to Jane Fosenthal.

bcc: Don E. Crabtreek”i



